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Sat, Sept 17, 4:00PM (Sacred Heart) † Tony Knoll 
Sat, Sept 17, 5:00PM (St. Henry) † John Altstadt 
Sat, Sept 17, 7:00PM (Holy Cross) For the People 
Sun, Sept 18, 8:00AM (St. Henry)  † Harold “Bud” 
Sweere 
Sun, Sept 18, 8:30AM (Sacred Heart)  † David 
Jaroszewski 
Sun, Sept 18, 10:00AM (St. Henry) Living & Deceased 
Members of the Brian & Lori Curtis Families 
Sun, Sept 18, 10:30AM (St. Lawrence) †Dick Dykhoff 
Tue, Sept 20, 8:45AM (St. Henry) † John Krueger 
Tue, Sept 20, 7:00PM (Sacred Heart) † John Tschida 
Wed, Sept 21, 8:30AM (St. Lawrence) † Patrick Doll 
Wed, Sept 21, 5:15PM (Holy Cross) Living & Deceased 
Court St. Rita Members 
Thu, Sept 22, 8:30AM (Sacred Heart) † Hazel Cossete  
Thu, Sept 22 8:45AM (St. Henry) † Ray Weickert 
Fri, Sept 23, 8:30AM (St. Lawrence)  † Beverly 
Schwartzfisher 
Fri, Sept 23, 8:45AM (St. Henry) † Douglas Anderson 
Fri, Sept 23, 10:00AM (Perham Living-Residents Only)  
† Mary Dulski 
Sat, Sept 24, 4:00PM (Sacred Heart) † Bud & Barb 
Honer 
Sat, Sept 24, 5:00PM (St. Henry) † Lorie Siebels & 
+Larry Kempenich, Jr. 
Sat, Sept 24, 7:00PM (Holy Cross) Chad & Jody John-
son’s Wedding Anniversary 
Sun, Sept 25, 8:00AM (St. Henry)  For the People 
Sun, Sept 25, 8:30AM (Sacred Heart)  † Pete Harthun 
Sun, Sept 25, 10:00AM (St. Henry) † Elizabeth 
Bachleitner 
Sun, Sept 25, 10:30AM (St. Lawrence) † Joyce Guck 

Financial Blessing for September 10th & 11th  
Adult……………………….5,247.00   Children’s Basket...68.37 
Plate………………………..1,143.00   Votives………………159.05 
Coffee………………………….88.00    Lighthouse Media..73.00 
Candles………………………...5.00    Copies………………….58.55 
Elec. Transfers……....4,112.00 
               Total…………..….10,953.97 

Thank you for remembering St. Henry Church  
with your Stewardship throughout the year. 

 

BULLETIN DEADLINE: Wednesday Noon 

Financial Blessing for September 11th 
Adult……………………….1,405.00    Plate………………..214.00 
Children……………………….38.00    Furnace…………1,187.75 
Cemetery…………………..200.00 Votive…………….…...6.00 
Christmas…………………….50.00                               
                  Total……….…..3,100.75 

Thank you for remembering Holy Cross Church  
with your Stewardship throughout the year. 

Financial Blessing for September 10th & 11th 
Adult………………....…..4,838.00    Plate……………….....925.00 
Youth.……..…………….......42.00    CCHD…..……………....10.00 
Elec. Transfers…….……..375.00   Cemetery Fund.....100.00
                               Total...….….....…6,290.00 

Thank you for remembering Sacred Heart Church  
with your Stewardship throughout the year. 

Financial Blessing for September 11th 
Adult…..……………..…...1,516.00   Youth …...................9.00 
Plate…..……………...…......664.72  Cemetery..………....20.00 
Elec. Transfers…………....125.00  CCHD……………...…….5.00 
    Total..….......…..2,339.72 

Thank you for remembering St. Lawrence Church  
with your Stewardship throughout the year. 

Come and enjoy a 3-part series on the Sacrament 
of Reconciliation and a 3-part series on the Sacra-
ment of Eucharist! 
 
All ages, vocations, & states in life are welcome! 
 
Truth, goodness, beauty, and solid Catholic for-
mation is for everyone. 
Viewing times for Forgiven Series: 
Thurs, Oct 6, 7-8PM: Part 1 
Thurs, Oct 13, 7-8PM:  Part 2 
Thurs, Oct 20, 7-8PM:  Part 3 
 
Viewing times for Presence Series: 
Thurs, Nov 3, 7-8PM:  Part 1 
Thurs, Nov 10, 7-8PM:  Part 2 
Thurs, Nov 17, 7-8PM:  Part 3 
 
Location:  St. Henry’s Parish 
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Parish news & events 

Canonical Administrator:  Fr. George Michael, E-mail: gmichaelvc@gmail.com, fathergeorge@ncacc.net 
Parochial Vicar:  Fr. Thomas Skaja, E-mail: fathertom@ncacc.net  218-298-0585 
Deacons:    Deacon Richard Quistorff; Deacon Randy Altstadt; Deacon Mark Stenger 

St. Lawrence Catholic Church of Rush Lake 
46404 County Highway 14 

Perham, MN  56573 
Phone: (218) 346-7729  Fax: (218) 346-5946 Em: (218) 758-2888 

Email:  stlawrence@arvig.net  
Parish Website:   sacredheartstlawrencecatholicchurches.com 

CENTRAL MINNESOTA KOINONIA is a 
Catholic retreat program sponsored by the St 
Cloud Diocese and designed for adults.  The 
next weekend is scheduled for September 23-

25, 2022, at the TEC Center north of Little Falls, Minne-
sota. Cost of the weekend is $70. Go to 
www.centralmnkoinonia.org for more information and to 
register for retreats. 

On September 23rd & 24th 
Feed My Starving Children 
returns to Perham with a mo-
bile Food Pack to be held at 
the Boys and Girls Club. 

Many volunteers are needed to help organize 
the program between now and then. There will 
also be a need for 48 teams of 10 to work a 2 
hour shift packing nutritious meals that will go all over 
the world. Each team will raise $50 per team member 
($500) to cover the food costs of the meals they pack. 
Youth groups, women’s groups, men’s groups, families 
and friends, may be included in the ‘Pack’. For more in-
formation call or text Carla Gauwitz at 218-841-1175 or 
email at cgauwitz@arvig.net. 

Wed., Sept. 21: All Grades; 6:30-7:30PM 
Wed., Sept. 28: All Grades; 6:30-7:30PM 
Wed., Oct. 5: All Grades; 6:30-7:30PM; World Rosary 
Wed., Oct. 12: All Grades; 6:30-7:30PM 
Wed., Oct. 19: No Class—MEA 

NATIONAL EUCHARISTIC REVIVAL 

Check out the newly updated webpage 
at stcdio.org/eucharistic-revival/. Here 
you will find news, resources, events and 
happenings, adoration times and locations 
and information about the people involved 
in this initiative. There are many ways to be 
a part of this endeavor, whether through 
prayer or action. Contact us with ideas and questions 
at eucharisticrevivalstcloud@gmail.com.  
SAVE THE DATE – Oct. 5 – A Regional Ministry 
Gathering is being planned in Fergus Falls. This is a 
joint event with the Diocese of Crookston. Bishop An-
drew Cozzens, bishop of Crookston and chair of the Na-
tional Eucharistic Revival for the United States Confer-
ence of Catholic Bishops, will be the keynote speaker 
and will share with us his vision for the three-year initia-
tive. More details to come.   

If you would like to join a St. 

Lawrence team for “Feed My 

Starving Children” contact Lisa 

Werner at  218-371-7560. 

St. Lawrence Christian Mothers Meeting:  
Monday, September 19th 

6:45PM-Rosary/Prayer;  7:00PM-Meeting 
New members are always welcome! 

Welcome to Brian & Ashley Schor-

nack and children, Reid & Grant, 

who recently registered as new mem-

bers of the St. Lawrence parish fami-

ly. We look forward to celebrating the Holy 

Mass and all Sacraments of the Catholic Church 

with you. 

The Northern Cross ACC Parishes 
wish to extend deepest sympathy to 

family and friends of 
Sandy Dahlager 

(sister of  Karen Cassidy) 

who passed away recently. 
May Sandy know eternal peace and Joy in 

heaven and may God grant  
comfort to her family and friends. 

OUTDOOR ROSARY RALLY   
Saturday, October 15 

11:00-11:30AM 
St. Henry Church, Perham 

Dress for the weather and bring a chair. For 
more information, contact Jerry Huebsch at 
218-731-4448. 

mailto:stlawrencerl.parishesonline.com
http://www.centralmnkoinonia.org
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001deQgwdX7GNgXLNZ_TWnlbh0wIIT69PtfZr8sjAdf2GBrx35T9ssnR4wRPOZKHgRCtqHaIdN5UbXpzR46NUlx2o5hs8Wy0V7YVHjCFgUf0NBB4x2AM-Zo-QCR_RD6Mk7JWsb_B-RbXJZmxzUwtkD8DpKYLwuPS5wAjNIdSgIjM_c=&c=TAaSR2lzkStN6dWRqk4LWz4YG1rceJCyAFkbNXUhjyXg3E9kVIJn
mailto:eucharisticrevivalstcloud@gmail.com
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Parish news & events 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church of Dent 
36963 State Highway 108 

Dent , MN  56528 
Phone: (218) 758-2700  Em: (218) 758-2888 

Email:  sacredheart@arvig.net  
Parish Website:   sacredheartstlawrencecatholicchurches.com 

SACRAMENT OF  BAPTISM: Contact the Parish Offices 

SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY: Diocesan Policy requires that the Pastor be contacted at least 6 months 

before the anticipated date of marriage to allow time for premarital inventory, instructions and planning. 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: ½ Hour before Weekend Masses at Sacred Heart, St. Lawrence 

and Holy Cross;  First Friday from 9:00AM-10:00AM at St. Lawrence; Second Thursday from 9:00AM-

10:00AM at Sacred Heart; Third Saturday from 6:00PM– 7:00PM at Holy Cross. Tuesday, Thursday & Fri-

day, 8:15AM-8:45AM; Wednesday, 9:00AM-10:00AM; Saturday, 4:00PM—4:45PM (Before 5:00PM Mass) 

at St. Henry 

Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick:  Contact the Parish Offices 

Trustees: Brenda Aschnewitz & Jan Januszewski (Sacred Heart); Jack Werner & Andy Klinnert (St. Law-

rence); Mark Halbakken & Lisa Hemmelgarn (St. Henry); Michele Hofland & Clint  Brandt (Holy Cross) 

Northern Cross Area Catholic Community Pastoral Council Members: Dawn Swanz, Michele Hofland, 

Jason Schik (Holy Cross); Brenda Aschnewitz, John Kratzke, Kenny Moenkendick (Sacred Heart) Tim Graff, 

Lisa Hemmelgarn, Jason Smith (St. Henry); Sandi Carrlson, Jack Werner, Jerry Guck (St. Lawrence) 

A Marriage Encounter Weekend: Oct 29-30, 2022 in 

ALEXANDRIA, MN and Oct 7-9, 2022 in Buffalo, MN. 

Early registration is highly recommended.  For more infor-

mation visit our website at: northmnwwme.org or contact 

Miki at applications@northmnwwme.org or 507-227-

8229. 

Please be generous in this week’s 

special collection for the Catholic 

Campaign for Human Development. 

More than 37 million people in the 

United States live in poverty. This collection supports 

programs that empower people to identify and address 

the obstacles they face in bringing permanent and posi-

tive change to their communities.  Learn more about 

the Campaign for Human Development at 

www.usccb.org/cchd 

Wed., Sept. 21: TEACHER MEETING-7:00PM 
Wed., Sept. 28: Pre/K-11 and parents; 7:00PM Mass 
with refreshments to follow. 
Wed., Oct. 5: Pre/K-11 Classes; 7:00PM; Safe Environ-
ment. 
Wed., Oct. 12: Pre/K-11 Classes; 7:00PM; Safe Envi-
ronment. 
 
Faith Formation classes will be starting soon. If you are 
new to the area or would like to be a part of the Sacred 
Heart Dent program, please contact Diane Sazama at 218
-849-7520 or email:  woolyacres@arvig.net If you were 
in the program last year, your children are automati-
cally enrolled this year. We are always in the need for 
volunteers or sub teachers!   

Sacred Heart Christian Mothers Meeting:  
Tuesday, September 27th 

after 7:00PM Mass 

SEEDS TO GROW: Thank you for the 
to all who donated baked goods, wine, gar-
den produce, craft items, and time to our 
fundraiser. Special thanks to those who 
purchased items or donated money.   Due 

to your generosity we received over $1,600 to assist 
those in need of help with their medical expenses.  

Thank you to all who volunteered or helped 

in any way with the Senior Harvest Mass 

and Meal last Tuesday. The food was deli-

cious and the fellowship was fun. Thanks 

also to all who attended the Holy Mass and meal. 

The Parish of Sacred Heart extends  
a special  congratulations to    

Robert & Kathy Hanson 
Who  are celebrating their 50th  

Anniversary on  September 23rd. 
May the Lord bless you.  

mailto:stlawrencerl.parishesonline.com
mailto:wmandbethnickles@hotmail.com
mailto:woolyacres@arvig.net
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St. Henry’s Catholic Church of Perham 
234 2nd Ave SW 

Perham, MN  56573 
Phone: (218) 346-4240  Em: (218) 758-2888 

Email: admin@st-henrys.org 
Parish Website:  www.parishfaith.com 

Congratulations to our Calendar Raffle winners 
this week.  9-14-22-Joe Huebsch-$50 and 9-16-
22-Ashley Schultz-$100 

Construction Update:  The gym flooring has 
been delayed into October at this time.  The crews are 
working on cosmetic repair to some of the block in the 
gym, so it was decided to delay the flooring until that is 
complete so we don’t harm the new flooring.  Landscap-
ing will begin in the near future, possibly even this week.  
Detail work on the inside is happening and the key card 
system is nearly up and running.  We are currently getting 
our storage spaces and library set up in the new building 
as well. 

Tickets for the Gala are available in the school or church 
office for $50 each.  The Gala will be on October 1 start-
ing at 5:30PM at Lakeside Event Center.  See flier for 
more information.  Tickets are only on sale thru Sept 
25th!   We are also looking for donations for the event.  
Contact the school if you have something you’d like to 
donate. 

If you aren’t sure what this is, here are some questions 
and answers. 
Q: What is the Gala 
A: The Gala is a fundraiser for classroom/ school updates 
as far as technology, equipment, & misc. supplies. 
Q: What happens at the Gala 
A: We have fellowship, a meal, short program, Irish Auc-
tion and raffles. 
Q: Who can attend? 
A: Anyone over 21 years in age! 
Q: Where can I get tickets? 
A: School office or Parish office 
Q:  How much are the tickets? 
A:  $50 

Jason Smith, Principal  
218-346-6190 or sthenryschool@arvig.net 

PARISH NEWS & EVENTS 

Faith Formation for all grades (K-12) will begin Wednes-
day, September 21. Mass at 6:30PM, Orientation to fol-
low. All new students (including Kindergartners) who 
need to register, please contact Caleb Carrlson.  Those 
who were registered last year will be automatically en-
rolled in the program. 

Caleb Carrlson, Faith Formation Director  
218-457-0987 or religioused@st-henrys.org  

If you're interested in joining the 
Catholic Church or if you are Catholic 
and want to learn more about your 

faith, then sign up for RCIA classes at the Church. Clas-
ses will be held every other Thursday beginning in Octo-
ber. There is no cost for these classes. Please register on 
the parish website or stop in the office or call Lisa at 320-
304-1975.  

Vegetables Needed 
We will be making Hearty Vegetable 
Beef Soup this year for a fundraiser.  
We are in need of vegetables:  carrots, 

onions, celery, cabbage, potatoes, etc. If you have any 
you would like to donate, please bring them to the church 
basement from now—October. Proceeds will go to the 
new kitchen.  Thank you! 

Congratulations to   

Tanner McManus 
& Brittany Miller 

who were united in Holy Matrimony  
at St. Henry on Saturday, September 17th   
May God bless their marriages with  

love and happiness for many years to come. 

The Parish of St. Henry extends 
a special congratulations to  

Steve & Linda Sweere 
who are celebrating  

their 30th Anniversary. 
May the Lord bless you.  

The Parish of St. Henry extends 
a special congratulations to  

Gene & Jean Falk 
who are celebrating  

their 50th Anniversary. 
May the Lord bless you.  

Children’s “Little Liturgy” and Music Time  
Come join the fun—engage with your child dur-
ing music exploration and simple, fundamental 
religious education. This is intended to be a 
“mommy and me” religion enrichment time—a 
time to sing, dance, and learn alongside your 
child in a fun and casual “circle time” manner.  
Ages: suitable for all young children, especially engaging to 
children ages 1-4 (infants and older children welcome to 
join!) 
Where: St. Henry’s basement 
When: 1st and 3rd Wednesdays of the month, beginning Oct 
5th 
Time: 8:30-9:00am, before Children’s Adoration Hour 
**Parent/adult asked to be in attendance with their child(ren) 
**No fee —Text/Call Karlee Werner if planning to attend 
218-849-6415  
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PARISH NEWS & EVENTS 

Readings for the Week 
Monday  PRV 3:27-34      LK 8:16-18  
Tuesday PRV 21:1-6, 10-13    LK 8:19-21  
Wednesday EPH 4:1-7, 11-13      MT 9:9-13  
Thursday ECCL 1:2-11      LK 9:7-9  
Friday  ECCL 3:1-11      LK 9:18-22  
Saturday ECCL 11:9—12:8      LK 9:43B-45  
Sunday  AM 6:1a, 4-7      1 TM 6:11-16  
  LK 16:19-31  

Holy Cross Catholic Church of Butler 

57189 Co. Hwy 62 New York Mills, MN 
Phone (218) 385-2201 or (218) 385-3850  Em: (218) 758-2888 

Email: fayeadell@yahoo.com 
Parish Website:  https://www.parishfaith.com/holy-cross---butler 

OFFICE HOURS: (HOLY CROSS): Call Faye Hendrickx:     

(218) 385-3850 

(SACRED HEART): Monday, Thursday & Friday: From 9:00 

AM-12 Noon, (218) 758-2700 

(ST.LAWRENCE): Tuesday & Wednesday: From 9:00 AM- 

12 Noon, (218) 346-7729 

(ST. HENRY): Monday-Friday: From 8:30 AM—4:30PM,  

(218) 346-4240 

                         
Winners for the meat raffle for the furnace:#1$500.00 
meat bundle-Vance Backmann #2. 1/2 hog-Les Kundo #3-
1/2 hog-Harvey Primus #4. steaks-Kelly Neyens  Profit 
for the furnace was $3180.00. 

THANK YOU to all those who donated prizes, country 
store items, brought food and worked to make the bazaar 
a success. 

Cards will be played every Thursday at 1:00 pm. 

Please pray for those in need of healing in our parishes: 
Adam Stewart, Al Baumstarck, Angela Florin, Cathy Doll, 
Clint Conzemius, Connie Foltz, Deacon Mark Stenger, 
Dean Salo, Diana Billie, Elaine Pietsch, Heath Kinnunen, 
Ivy McGuire, Jean Schmitz, Jim Guck, Jim Neuerburg, Joe 
Berns, Jon Pauna, Kacie (Pikula) Derkacht, Karen Om-
berg, Larry Bucholz, Mary Ann Guck, Marion 
Jaroszewski, Melvin Hoaas, Mike Ruther, Paul Juen, Rich-
ard Bergeron, Rita York, Steve & Sue Loerzel, Terry 
Omacht 
All military personnel, especially: Martin Ara, Greg Hir-
schey, Sandra Silbernagel, Nicholas Melz, Luke Potts, Zoe 

McAvoy, Jason Richter, Miguel Martinez, Tanya Robison, 
Tommy Robison, Steven Sundberg, Tyler Van Watermu-
len, Wyatt Guck, Andrew Schlosser, Ed Guck 
Always remember in prayer our leaders in faith, especial-
ly: Pope Francis, Bishop Donald Kettler, Dcn Randy Alt-
stadt, Dcn Richard Quistorff, Dcn Mark Stenger, Fr. 
George Michael and Fr. Tom Skaja. 

Healing Hearts Ministry is a Christ centered, 
caring walk with any individual who is going 
through a difficult time. If you or anyone you 
know going through a difficult time and would 
like to visit, please contact Judy Christopher-
son, 218-298-0797, or Mary Schumacher, 218-
298-1569.   

Bishop’s Annual Appeal: Through your generosity, dioc-
esan programs continue to build the Kingdom of God here 
in Central Minnesota thanks to the dedicated service of 
our pastors, parish and diocesan staff, and volunteers who 
continue to do the work of Christ. Please keep them thriv-
ing by making a gift at www.stcdio.org/annualappeal 

Box of Joy:  The Box of Joy is an annual 
Christmas gift ministry organized by Catho-
lic parishes and groups across the United 
States and facilitated by Cross Catholic 
Outreach (a Vatican-endorsed relief minis-
try).  This year we (the Northwestern Dean-

ery Council of Catholic Women) are sponsoring this min-
istry.  We are asking every parish to fill at least 10 Boxes 
of Joy.  By packing Boxes of Joy with toys and other 
gifts, we can bless children suffering from extreme pov-
erty in developing countries by sharing the joy of Christ-
mas and planting seeds of hope.  A Box of Joy may be the 
only Christmas gift a child receives!  Please volunteer to 
fill a Box of Joy for a needy child or donate the $9 cost of 
shipping for a Box of Joy.  Filling a Box of Joy is an ex-
cellent family ministry activity.  We are praying that to-
gether; our 36 parishes can give a Christmas gift of hope 
to more than 360 children.  Boxes of Joy will be collected 
in early November in order to ship on time for Christ-
mas.  For more info, see the website: boxofjoy.org. 

New School Capital Campaign Update 

Complete Project $8,100,000.00 

Pledged $8,143,097.00 

Pledges to be Received $1,201,972.00 

Received $6,939,056.00 

Pledges Received 09-11 $480.00 

Households Contributing 350 

Holy Father’s Prayer Intention for September 
We pray that the death penalty, which attacks the   
dignity of the human person, may be legally abolished 
in every country. 

https://bible.usccb.org/bible/proverbs/3?27
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/luke/8?16
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/proverbs/21?1
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/luke/8?19
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/ephesians/4?1
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/matthew/9?9
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/ecclesiastes/1?1
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/luke/9?7
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/ecclesiastes/3?1
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/luke/9?18
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/ecclesiastes/11?9
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/luke/9?43
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/Amos/6?1
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/1timothy/6?11
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/luke/16?19
http://www.stcdio.org/annualappeal
http://boxofjoy.org
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218-346-6200 
Over 40 years of Service 

 

 HAMMERS 
RENTAL PROPERTIES 

Perham, MN                                 

218-346-3550 

          5:30 am - 3 pm (Mon-Sat) 
            8 am - 2 pm  (Sun)  

 

        136 W. Main St 
       Perham   

         (218) 346-5920 

 

Perham Dairy Queen 
802 - 3rd Ave SE 

218-346-4070 

Marc & Mike Winjum 
   U.S. Pat. Off. Am.D.Q. Corp.      Copyright, 1989 Am. D.G. 

 
 

 

  

 

 FRANK’S 
AUTO 
BODY 

735 W Main St., Perham 

218-346-3405 
Brian Holzer (Owner) 

  

 

Open Mon-Sun 
145 W Main St 

Perham, MN 

218-346-2615 

 Ladies & Children’s 

Fashions & Accessories 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Please let the advertisers know you saw their ad in the bulletin.  

FIVE STAR STORAGE  
East Industrial Park, Perham 

Secure Location, Rodent Deterrent 
Call for your inside or secure  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

www.hci-mn.com
 

Preschool to  
6th Grade 

218-346-6190 

Stewardship as a Way of Life: 

 “No servant can serve two masters. He will hate one and love the other or be devoted to one 
and despise the other. You cannot serve God and mammon (wealth)” (Luke 16:13). 

Jesus knows that for many of us, God and money run “neck and neck” as top priority. Is 
money a “god” that you put before God? Giving money to support the Church and other 
charity is a pillar of our faith, just like attending Mass every Sunday and participating in par-
ish ministry. Giving money frees us from becoming a slave to money. It increases our de-
pendence on God and our trust that God will provide all that we need. 


